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A NEW YEAR
A new goal to achieve

The pandemic makes our work for the education of Colombia more difficult,
since there are many essential projects that should be a priority, however
with your support we continue our work.  Because we believe that in the

future our young people will be able to contribute to the development of our
country with their knowledge in various academic areas.



What's new this year

This year we are looking for alliances with companies and
universities to continue betting on education in Colombia,
however we still need all the help possible with donations
from people with a good heart, like you, since they have a
great impact on the scope of our scholarships.

It is important to continue believing in our young people
and in their social projects, which change lives through
knowledge. Our youth are not only the future, they are the
present.
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04 What happened last year?

We were happy to see 41 young
graduates from the best universities in
the country and with good grades.

We have reached a total of 474
scholarships since we started our work
in Colombia since 2007, and distributed
in the 5 regions of our country.



"Education helps the
person learn to be what
he is capable of being"

Hesíodo

FUNDACIÓN JPGC



After years working in
education, we know that our
scholarships represent a
great impact in Colombia,
and you can help us to
continue with our purpose!
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www.fundacionjpgc.org

More about us!

www.chocotodance.com

Click to reveal more:

https://www.instagram.com/fundacionjpgc/
https://www.facebook.com/fundacionjpgc/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/fundacion-juan-pablo-gutierrez-caceres/
https://www.instagram.com/chocotodance/
https://www.facebook.com/ChocoToDance/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCgc2HRUrg9EJbe6xwmTeLGg
https://twitter.com/fundacionjpgc
https://fundacionjpgc.org/
https://chocotodance.com/
https://twitter.com/chocotodance

